
From: Douglas Conwell <earthwalks1@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Sunday, May 23, 2021 6:09 PM 
To: UNC-ChurchRockEIS Resource 
Subject: [External_Sender] UNC Churchrock EIS 
 
To Whom it May Concern; 
 
I am writing to respectfully request the the NRC deny GE's request for a license 
amendment to UNC/GE SUA-1475. In my opinion the plan does not respect the Red 
Water Pond Road community's request to move the contaminating waste our of the 
area. A new plan could be worked out with the Navajo Nation EPA Superfund program 
to create and alternative safely following the highest standards possible. The delays 
have already caused serious health issues as I know from having lived in New Mexico 
for over 40 years and having worked for the NM Environmental Improvement Division. 
 
Thank you. 
Douglas Conwell 
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